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Head of the Direct Communications Unit   6 March 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Akhtar 

 

Thank you for your letter of 2 February, to the Prime Minister inviting him to the Air 

Ambulance Parliamentary Reception on 7 March. 

 

Firstly, I would like to, on behalf of the Prime Minister, thank you for your kind invitation.  

The Prime Minister recognises the fantastic work that Air Ambulance staff across the country 

carry out. They play a vital role in the emergency services and the nation is proud to have the 

many fantastic and experienced staff working to save lives on a daily basis.   

 

Unfortunately, due to prior commitments, the Prime Minister will not be able to join you on 

this occasion. I would like to, on behalf of the Prime Minister, wish you all the very best with 

the reception and I hope it fantastic success and enjoyed by everyone attending. 

 

Thank you, once again, for writing.   

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                       MANDY GODRIDGE 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms Simmy Akhtar 

 


